
 

Consultation response form 
Please complete this form in full and return via email to absolute.radio@ofcom.org.uk or by 
post to: 

Jon Heasman 
Ofcom 
Riverside House 
2A Southwark Bridge Road 
London SE1 9HA 

 

Your response 
Do you agree that Ofcom should give its 
consent to the reductions in AM (medium 
wave) transmitter coverage proposed by 
Absolute Radio? If you do not agree, please 
give reasons. 

No. I do enjoy listening to Absolute on DAB but 
I do not have a DAB radio in every room in the 
house - I still frequently listen on AM around 
the house and in the car. 
During the winter time the 1197 signal from 
Wallasey is much more reliable than 1215 and a 
lack of alternative analogue reception (FM) in 
the Merseyside area means that I would 
probably start investigating other stations on 
the DAB radio, if they were allowed to switch 
off 1197 and I couldn’t listen to them reliably 
on 1215. 
It’s unfortunate that they propose this, just 
when the music format starts to improve. 
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